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The Oxford Handbook Public
Accountability M. A. P. Bovens
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2014-04 Drawing on the best scholars
in the field from around the world,
The Oxford Handbook of Public
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Accountability showcases conceptual
and normative as well as the
empirical approaches in public
accountability studies.
Transformation and Development Anja
Mihr 2020-10-09 This open access book
features various studies on
democratization, transformation,
political and economic development,
and security issues in the
Organization for Security and
Cooperation in Europe (OSCE)
geographical region and beyond.
Written by experts and academics in
the fields of human rights, security,
transformation and development,
particularly in post-soviet and
communist countries, it examines the
status quo of regime development in
various member states of the OSCE;
their economic, security and human
rights performance; institutional
chapter-19-section-3-popular-culturalkey

reforms and transformations and the
challenges that these countries and
their societies face, including the
USA, Canada, Germany, Macedonia,
Russia, Turkey, Kazakhstan,
Kyrgyzstan and Mongolia. This is the
2019 edition of this Compilation
Series of the OSCE Academy. The OSCE
works to promote Minority Protection,
Security, Democratic Development and
Human Rights guided by the Office for
Democratic Institutions and Human
Rights (ODIHR), and to enhance
securitization and development
policies in Eurasia, Europe, Central
Asia and North America. Since being
founded in 1993, the OSCE and its
agencies and departments have
attracted a wealth of academic
research in various fields and
disciplines, ranging from economic
development and election monitoring
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to enhancing global principles of
human rights and securitization.
About the OSCE Academy in Bishkek:
Founded in 2004, the Academy offers
post-Doc research fellowships and
runs two Master Degrees, one in
Economic Governance and Development
and one in Politics and Security in
Central Asia. The Academy"s regular
academic programs and conference
contributes to developing human
professional capital in the sectors
of particular importance for Central
Asian states and societies. The
Academy's graduates and visiting
researchers contribute to economic
development, governance and policymaking in Central Asia and beyond the
OSCE region. Website: http:
//www.osce-academy.net/en/about/ This
work was published by Saint Philip
Street Press pursuant to a Creative
chapter-19-section-3-popular-culturalkey

Commons license permitting commercial
use. All rights not granted by the
work's license are retained by the
author or authors.
Corpus Linguistics, Context and
Culture Viola Wiegand 2019-11-18
Corpus Linguistics, Context and
Culture demonstrates the potential of
corpus linguistic methods for
investigating language patterns
across a range of contexts. Organised
in three sections, the chapters range
from detailed case studies on lexicogrammatical patterns to fundamental
discussions of meaning as part of the
‘discourse, contexts and cultures’
theme. The final part on ‘learner
contexts’ specifically emphasises the
need for mixed-method approaches and
the consideration of pedagogical
implications for real world contexts.
Beyond its contribution to current
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debates in the field, this edited
volume indicates new directions in
cross-disciplinary work.
Cross-cultural Management Terence
Jackson 1995 Transcultural management
; Management styles ; Intercultural
communication.
Creating a Missional Culture JR
Woodward 2013-09-20 Missiologist and
church planter JR Woodward offers a
blueprint for the missional church-not small adjustments around the
periphery of the infrastructure but a
radical revisioning of how a church
ought to look that entails changing
how we think about leadership and
what we expect out of discipleship.
Emotions in Crosslinguistic
Perspective Jean Harkins 2001-01-01
This volume aims to enrich the
current interdisciplinary theoretical
discussion of human emo-tions by
chapter-19-section-3-popular-culturalkey

presenting studies based on extensive
linguistic data from a wide range of
languages of the world. Each
language-specific study gives
detailed semantic descriptions of the
meanings of culturally salient
emotion words and expressions,
offering fascinating insights into
people's emotional lives in diverse
cultures including Amharic, Chinese,
German, Japanese, Lao, Malay, Mbula,
Polish and Russian. The book is
unique in its emphasis on empirical
language data, analyzed in a
framework free of ethnocentrism and
not dependent upon English emotion
terms, but relying instead on
independently established conceptual
universals. Students of languages and
cultures, psychology and cognition
will find this volume a rich resource
of description and analysis of
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emotional meanings in cultural
context.
Words and Meanings Cliff Goddard 2014
This book presents cross-linguistic
and cross-cultural investigations of
word meaning from different domains
of the lexicon - concrete, abstract,
physical, sensory, emotional, and
social. The words they consider are
complex, culturally important, and
basic, in a range of languages that
includes English, Russian, Polish,
French, Warlpiri and Malay.
Minimal English for a Global World
Cliff Goddard 2017-10-03 This book
introduces a new tool for improving
communication and promoting clearer
thinking in a world where the use of
Global English can create numerous
comprehension and communication
issues. Based on research findings
from cross-linguistic semantics, it
chapter-19-section-3-popular-culturalkey

contains essays and studies by
leading experts exploring the value
and application of ‘Minimal English’
in various fields, including ethics,
health, human rights discourse,
education and international
relations. In doing so, it provides
informed guidelines and practical
advice on how to communicate in clear
and cross-translatable ways in
Minimal English. This innovative
edited collection will appeal to
students and scholars of applied
linguistics, language education and
translation studies.
Studies in Ethnopragmatics, Cultural
Semantics, and Intercultural
Communication Kerry Mullan 2019-10-24
This book is the first in a threevolume set that celebrates the career
and achievements of Cliff Goddard, a
pioneer of the Natural Semantic
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Metalanguage approach in linguistics.
In addition, it explores
ethnopragmatics and conversational
humour, with a further focus on
semantic analysis more broadly. Often
considered the most fully developed,
comprehensive and practical approach
to cross-linguistic and crosscultural semantics, Natural Semantic
Metalanguage is based on evidence
that there is a small core of basic,
universal meanings (semantic primes)
that can be expressed in all
languages. It has been used for
linguistic and cultural analysis in
such diverse fields as semantics,
cross-cultural communication,
language teaching, humour studies and
applied linguistics, and has reached
far beyond the boundaries of
linguistics into ethnopsychology,
anthropology, history, political
chapter-19-section-3-popular-culturalkey

science, the medical humanities and
ethics.
Italian Discourse Gian Marco Farese
2019-11-15 Using the Natural Semantic
Metalanguage methodology, Gian Marco
Farese presents a comprehensive
analysis of the most important
Italian cultural keywords and
cultural scripts that foreign
learners and cultural outsiders need
to know to become linguistically and
culturally proficient in Italian.
Farese focuses on the words and
speech practices that are used most
frequently in Italian discourse and
that are uniquely Italian: both
untranslatable into other languages
and reflective of salient aspects of
Italian culture and society. Italian
Discourse: A Cultural Semantic
Analysis sheds light on ways in which
the Italian language is related to
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Italians’ character, values, and way
of thinking, and it does so in
contrastive perspective with English.
Each chapter focuses on a cultural
keyword, tracing the term through
novels, plays, poems, and songs.
Italian Discourse will be an
important resource for anyone
interested in Italian studies and
Italian linguistics, as well as in
semantics, cultural studies,
linguistic anthropology, cognitive
linguistics, intercultural
communication, and translation.
Experimental Techniques in Plant
Disease Epidemiology Jürgen Kranz
2012-12-06 Most books on epidemiology
have treated the subject from a
statistical, mathematical or computer
applicational point of view. However,
experiments must be performed first
to provide the data for models which
chapter-19-section-3-popular-culturalkey

in turn can then be proven by further
experimentation. This mutual
interplay of theory and empirics
gives epidemiology its scientific
thrust and charm. This book provides
a choice of methods for varying
applications and objectives, covering
all important aspects for the
designing of experiments.
Furthermore, the reader is supplied
with solutions to his experimental
problems and many "tricks of the
trade". The newcomer to the field
will also profit by this methodology
guide.
Speaking of Emotions Angeliki
Athanasiadou 1998-01-01
A World of Indigenous Languages
Teresa L. McCarty 2019-03-13 Spanning
Indigenous settings in Africa, the
Americas, Aotearoa/New Zealand,
Australia, Central Asia and the
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Nordic countries, this book examines
the multifaceted language reclamation
work underway by Indigenous peoples
throughout the world. Exploring
political, historical, ideological,
and pedagogical issues, the book
foregrounds the decolonizing aims of
contemporary Indigenous language
movements inside and outside of
schools. Many authors explore
language reclamation in their own
communities. Together, the authors
call for expanded discourses on
language planning and policy that
embrace Indigenous ways of knowing
and forefront grassroots language
reclamation efforts as a force for
Indigenous sovereignty, social
justice, and self-determination. This
volume will be of interest to
scholars, educators and students in
applied linguistics,
chapter-19-section-3-popular-culturalkey

Ethnic/Indigenous Studies, education,
second language acquisition, and
comparative-international education,
and to a broader audience of language
educators, revitalizers and
policymakers.
Exploring Intercultural Communication
Zhu Hua 2018-07-17 Exploring
Intercultural Communication
investigates the role of language in
intercultural communication, paying
particular attention to the interplay
between cultural diversity and
language practice. This second
edition increases and updates the
coverage on emerging key topics,
including symbolic power,
communicative turbulence,
conversational inequality,
stereotypes, racism, Nationality and
Ethnicity talk and the impact and
role of technology in intercultural
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communication. Including global
examples from a range of genres, this
book is an indispensable resource for
students taking language and
intercultural communication modules
within applied linguistics, TESOL,
education or communication studies
courses.
The Elgar Companion to Recent
Economic Methodology J. B. Davis
2011-01-01 Economic methodology has
traditionally been associated with
logical positivism in the vein of
Milton Friedman, Karl Popper, Imre
Lakatos and Thomas Kuhn. However, the
emergence and proliferation of new
research programs in economics have
stimulated many novel developments in
economic methodology. This impressive
Companion critically examines these
advances in methodological thinking,
particularly those that are
chapter-19-section-3-popular-culturalkey

associated with the new research
programs which challenge standard
economic methodology. Bringing
together a collection of leading
contributors to this new
methodological thinking, the authors
explain how it differs from the past
and point towards further concerns
and future issues. The recent
research programs explored include
behavioral and experimental
economics, neuroeconomics, new
welfare theory, happiness and
subjective well-being research,
geographical economics, complexity
and computational economics, agentbased modeling, evolutionary
thinking, macroeconomics and
Keynesianism after the crisis, and
new thinking about the status of the
economics profession and the role of
the media in economics. This
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important compendium will prove
invaluable for researchers and
postgraduate students of economic
methodology and the philosophy of
economics. Practitioners in the
vanguard of new economic thinking
will also find plenty of useful
information in this path-breaking
book.
Cultural Keywords in Discourse
Carsten Levisen 2017-10-15 Cultural
keywords are words around which whole
discourses are organised. They are
culturally revealing, difficult to
translate and semantically diverse.
They capture how speakers have paid
attention to the worlds they live in
and embody socially recognised ways
of thinking and feeling. The book
contributes to a global turn in
cultural keyword studies by exploring
keywords from discourse communities
chapter-19-section-3-popular-culturalkey

in Australia, Brazil, Hong Kong,
Japan, Melanesia, Mexico and
Scandinavia. Providing new case
studies, the volume showcases the
diversity of ways in which cultural
logics form and shape discourse. The
Natural Semantic Metalanguage (NSM)
approach is used as a unifying
framework for the studies. This
approach offers an attractive
methodology for doing explorative
discourse analysis on emic and
culturally-sensitive grounds.
Cultural Keywords in Discourse will
be of interest to researchers and
students of semantics, pragmatics,
cultural discourse studies,
linguistic ethnography and
intercultural communication.
UNESCO culture for development
indicators UNESCO 2014-12-31
Anglistics in Lithuania Jonė
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Grigaliūnienė 2013-11-01 This
collection of papers offers diverse
yet highly professional accounts of
multiple cross-linguistic and crosscultural aspects of English studies
in Lithuania. It is valuable for the
wide variety of empirical data
presented, for the insights into both
English and Lithuanian, which, when
studied individually, sometimes
cannot escape a narrower treatment.
Most of the essays in this volume
deal with semantics, pragmatics and
grammar, while others focus on
phonetics and language pedagogy. The
collection is also notable for its
use of various different
methodologies, including triple CL –
corpus linguistic, cognitive
linguistic and contrastive linguistic
– principles of investigation. A
particular strength of the book is
chapter-19-section-3-popular-culturalkey

its focus on the contrastive aspect
of study. Further, many of the
contributions included here have
profound implications for both
translation and teaching.
English Anna Wierzbicka 2006-04-27 It
is widely accepted that English is
the first truly global language and
lingua franca. Anna Wierzbicka, the
distinguished linguist known for her
theories of semantics, has written
the first book that connects the
English language with what she terms
"Anglo" culture. Wierzbicka points
out that language and culture are not
just interconnected, but inseparable.
She uses original research to
investigate the "universe of meaning"
within the English language (both
grammar and vocabulary) and places it
in historical and geographical
perspective. This engrossing and
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fascinating work of scholarship
should appeal not only to linguists
and others concerned with language
and culture, but the large group of
scholars studying English and English
as a second language.
The Oxford Handbook of Christology
Francesca Aran Murphy 2015 The Oxford
Handbook of Christology brings
together 40 authoritative essays
considering the theological study of
the nature and role of Jesus Christ.
This collection offers dynamic
perspectives within the study of
Christology and provides rigorous
discussion of inter-confessional
theology, which would not have been
possible even 60 years ago. The first
of the seven parts considers Jesus
Christ in the Bible. Rather than
focusing solely on the New Testament,
this section begins with discussion
chapter-19-section-3-popular-culturalkey

of the modes of God's selfcommunication to us and suggests that
Christ's most original incarnation is
in the language of the Hebrew Bible.
The second section considers
Patristics Christology. These essays
explore the formation of the
doctrines of the person of Christ and
the atonement between the First
Council of Nicaea in 325 and the eve
of the Second Council of Nicaea. The
next section looks at Medieval
theology and tackles the development
of the understanding of who Christ
was and of his atoning work. The
section on "Reformation and
Christology" traces the path of the
Reformation from Luther to Bultmann.
The fifth section tackles the new
developments in thinking about Christ
which have emerged in the modern and
the postmodern eras, and the sixth
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section explains how beliefs about
Jesus have affected music, poetry,
and the arts. The final part
concludes by locating Christology
within systematic theology, asking
how it relates to Christian belief as
a whole. This comprehensive volume
provides an invaluable resource and
reference for scholars, students, and
general readers interested in the
study of Christology.
Cognitive Exploration of Language and
Linguistics René Dirven 2004-06-30
Cognitive Exploration of Language and
Linguistics is designed as a
comprehensive introductory text for
first and second-year university
students of language and linguistics.
It provides a chapter on each of the
more established areas in linguistics
such as lexicology, morphology,
syntax, phonetics and phonology,
chapter-19-section-3-popular-culturalkey

historical linguistics, and language
typology and on some of the newer
areas such as cross-cultural
semantics, pragmatics, text
linguistics and contrastive
linguistics. In each of these areas
language is explored as part of a
cognitive system comprising
perception, emotion, categorisation,
abstraction processes, and reasoning.
All these cognitive abilities may
interact with language and be
influenced by language. Thus the
study of language in a sense becomes
the study of the way we express and
exchange ideas and thoughts. This
Second Revised Edition is corrected,
updated and expanded. Cognitive
Exploration of Language and
Linguistics is clearly presented and
organized after having been tested in
several courses in various countries.
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Includes exercises (solutions to be
found on the Internet).
English Speech Act Verbs Anna
Wierzbicka 1987
Peace Child Don Richardson 2005-08-08
From Cannibals to Christ-Followers--A
True Story In 1962, Don and Carol
Richardson risked their lives to
share the gospel with the Sawi people
of New Guinea. Peace Child tells
their unforgettable story of living
among these headhunters and
cannibals, who valued treachery
through fattening victims with
friendship before the slaughter. God
gave Don and Carol the key to the
Sawi hearts via a redemptive analogy
from their own mythology. The "peace
child" became the secret to unlocking
a value system that had existed
through generations. This analogy
became a stepping-stone by which the
chapter-19-section-3-popular-culturalkey

gospel came into the Sawi culture and
started both a spiritual and a social
revolution from within. With an
epilogue updating how the gospel has
impacted the Sawi people, this
missionary classic will inspire a new
generation of readers who need to
hear this remarkable story and the
lessons it teaches us about
communicating Christ in a meaningful
way to those around us.
Ten Lectures on Natural Semantic
MetaLanguage Cliff Goddard 2018-03-20
These lively lectures introduce the
theory, practice and application of a
versatile, rigorous and non
Anglocentic approach to crosslinguistic semantics. Topics include
semantic primes and molecules,
emotions, evaluation, verbs and event
structure, cultural key words and
scripts, language teaching.
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The German Right, 1860-1920 James N.
Retallack 2006 With unification as a
nation state under Bismarck in 1871,
Germany experienced the advent of
mass politics. The dynamic political
culture that emerged challenged the
adaptability of the 'interlocking
directorate of the Right.' This work
examines how the authoritarian
imagination inspired the Right and
how political pragmatism constrained
it.
Pragmatics of Discourse Klaus P.
Schneider 2014-06-18 Discourse is
language as it occurs, in any form or
context, beyond the speech act. It
may be written or spoken, monological
or dialogical, but there is always a
communicative aim or purpose. The
present volume provides systematic
orientation in the vast field of
studying discourse from a pragmatic
chapter-19-section-3-popular-culturalkey

perspective. It first gives an
overview of a range of approaches
developed for the analysis of
discourse, including, among others,
conversation analysis, systemicfunctional analysis, genre analysis,
critical discourse analysis, corpusdriven approaches and multimodal
analysis. The focus is furthermore on
functional units in discourse, such
as discourse markers, moves, speech
act sequences, discourse phases and
silence. The final section of the
volume examines discourse types and
domains, providing a taxonomy of
discourse types and focusing on a
range of discourse domains, e.g.
classroom discourse, medical
discourse, legal discourse,
electronic discourse. Each article
surveys the current state of the art
of the respective topic area while
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also presenting new research
findings.
Karl Rahner, Culture and
Evangelization Anthony Mellor
2019-05-15 In Karl Rahner, Culture
and Evangelization, Anthony Mellor
outlines a process of contemporary
evangelisation which seeks to develop
modes of public “mystagogical
conversation” by engaging the
religious imagination and draw upon
personal experiences of transcendence
and religious sensibility.
Meaning, Life and Culture Helen
Bromhead 2020-12-17 This book is
dedicated to Anna Wierzbicka, one of
the most influential and innovative
linguists of her generation. Her work
spans a number of disciplines,
including anthropology, cultural
psychology, cognitive science,
philosophy and religious studies, as
chapter-19-section-3-popular-culturalkey

well as her home base of linguistics.
She is best known for the Natural
Semantic Metalanguage (NSM) approach
to meaning—a versatile tool for
exploring ‘big questions’ concerning
the diversity and universals of
people’s experience in the world. In
this volume, Anna Wierzbicka’s former
students, old and current colleagues,
‘kindred spirits’ and ‘sparring
partners’ engage with her ideas and
diverse body of work. These authors
cover topics from the grammar of
action verbs to cross-cultural
pragmatics, and over 30 languages
from around the world are
represented. The chapters in Part 1
focus on the NSM approach and cover
four themes: lexico-grammatical
semantics, cultural keywords,
semantics of nouns, and emotion. In
Part 2, the contributors connect with
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a meaning-based approach from their
own intellectual perspectives,
including syntax, anthropology,
cognitive linguistics and
sociolinguistics. The deep humanistic
perspective, wide-ranging themes and
interdisciplinary nature of
Wierzbicka’s research are reflected
in the contributions. The common
thread running through all chapters
is the primacy of meaning to the
understanding of language and
culture.
Jews and Muslims Made Visible in
Christian Iberia and Beyond, 14th to
18th Centuries 2019-05-06 This volume
aims to show through various case
studies how the interrelations
between Jews, Muslims and Christians
in Iberia were negotiated in the
field of images, objects and
architecture during the Later Middle
chapter-19-section-3-popular-culturalkey

Ages and Early Modernity.
Honor Among Christians David F.
Watson David F. Watson brings a new
perspective to the "messianic
secret," relying not on the
Christological concerns of 19th- and
20th-century theologians, but on
recent insights into the role of
honor and shame in ancient
Mediterranean culture on the part of
social scientists. Mark's portrayal
of Jesus simultaneously shows his
ability to provide favors and
benefits to others and his refusal to
put himself forward or draw attention
to himself as a benefactor, thereby
teaching that in God's kingdom it is
not the great and powerful who are
most highly regarded, but the humble.
Globalization and Development
Nezameddin Faghih 2019-04-29 Over
time, globalization has evolved into
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a shared journey of humanity,
involving entrepreneurship,
innovation, business and policy
advances around the world. This book
explores the link between
globalization and development, and
reveals the dynamics, strengths and
weaknesses, trends in and
implications of globalization in Asia
and Africa. Presenting papers by
respected experts in the field, it
shares essential insights into the
status quo of globalization processes
and structures, identifies the
opportunities and threats that
globalization faces, and sheds light
on the path to global peace. Topics
range from using fair-trade practices
to compensate for the impacts of
globalization; to lessons learned for
tomorrow from Tunisia, Morocco and
Jordan; as well as emergent topics
chapter-19-section-3-popular-culturalkey

such as global entrepreneurship
capacity and developing the Chinese
economy overseas.
Keywords for American Cultural
Studies, Second Edition Bruce Burgett
2014-12-19 Since its initial
publication, scholars and students
alike have turned to Keywords for
American Cultural Studies as an
invaluable resource for understanding
key terms and debates in the fields
of American studies and cultural
studies. As scholarship has continued
to evolve, this revised and expanded
second edition offers indispensable
meditations on new and developing
concepts used in American studies,
cultural studies, and beyond. It is
equally useful for college students
who are trying to understand what
their teachers are talking about, for
general readers who want to know
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what’s new in scholarly research, and
for professors who just want to keep
up. Designed as a print-digital
hybrid publication, Keywords collects
more than 90 essays—30 of which are
new to this edition—from
interdisciplinary scholars, each on a
single term such as “America,”
“culture,” “law,” and “religion.”
Alongside “community,” “prison,”
"queer," “region,” and many others,
these words are the nodal points in
many of today’s most dynamic and
vexed discussions of political and
social life, both inside and outside
of the academy. The Keywords website,
which features 33 essays, provides
pedagogical tools that engage the
entirety of the book, both in print
and online. The publication brings
together essays by scholars working
in literary studies and political
chapter-19-section-3-popular-culturalkey

economy, cultural anthropology and
ethnic studies, African American
history and performance studies,
gender studies and political theory.
Some entries are explicitly
argumentative; others are more
descriptive. All are clear,
challenging, and critically engaged.
As a whole, Keywords for American
Cultural Studies provides an
accessible A to Z survey of
prevailing academic buzzwords and a
flexible tool for carving out new
areas of inquiry. Visit
keywords.nyupress.org for online
essays, teaching resources, and more.
Semantic Primes and Universal Grammar
Bert Peeters 2006-01-01 This volume
is part of a research program which
started with the publication, in
1972, of Anna Wierzbicka's
groundbreaking work on Semantic
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Primitives. The first within the
program to focus on a number of
typologically similar languages, it
proposes a French, Spanish,
Portuguese and Italian version of the
Natural Semantic Metalanguage (NSM)
elaborated over the years by
Wierzbicka and colleagues. Repetition
is avoided through teamwork: a number
of authors working on the languages
under examination have had equal
input in a set of five papers dealing
with distinct parts of the
metalanguage. Some of the findings
presented here invite us to have a
fresh look at what has already been
achieved, and to amend some of the
working hypotheses of the NSM
approach accordingly. The volume also
contains six case studies (on Italian
sfogarsi, Portuguese saudades,
Spanish crisis, French certes,
chapter-19-section-3-popular-culturalkey

Spanish expressions of sincerity and
Italian and Spanish diminutives,
respectively).
Figurative Language Dmitrij
Dobrovol'skij 2005 The aim of this
study is to discover basic principles
underlying linguistic figurativeness
and to develop a theory that is
capable of capturing conventional
figurative language (referred to as
CFLT - Conventional Figurative
Language Theory). This study analyses
idioms, proverbs, lexicalised
metaphors, and figurative compounds,
drawn from ten standard languages.
Re-thinking Diversity Cordula
Braedel-Kühner 2015-12-01 This volume
entails a collection of new ideas,
themes and questions towards a
phenomenon which we are used to refer
to with the key term “diversity”. The
aim of the book is to offer a
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cultural sciences perspective on
“diversity”, to advance knowledge
about it and enrich the dialogue
between academics and practitioners
in related domains of action. Today,
changes in the demographic structures
of the population, the migration
flux, multiculturalism, the rising
awareness concerning minorities’
rights, gender studies and so on lead
to a complex picture of what
“diversity” means. The narrative of a
society and of most organizations is
constituted by multiple layers of
social categorization, segregation
and identity. Therefore, “diversity”
defies simple definition. The
contributions in this volume approach
the phenomenon from different angles
and reveal new theoretical,
methodological and practical
perspectives on it.
chapter-19-section-3-popular-culturalkey

Experience, Evidence, and Sense Anna
Wierzbicka 2010 "Focusing on a
handful of English words whose
meaning seems obvious to native
speakers, and using a brand of
semantic analysis accessible to any
intelligent lay person, Anna
Wierzbicka reveals the empiricist
worldview embedded in the English
lexicon and shows how mystify-ingly
foreign English can thus be to
foreigners. As an exploration in
historical semantics, Wierzbicka's
new book deserves a place beside
Raymond Williams's Keywords."---J. M.
Coetzee, University of Adelaide,
Nobel Laureate in Literature -Kintu Jennifer Nansubuga Makumbi
2018-01-25 In this epic tale of fate,
fortune and legacy, Jennifer Makumbi
vibrantly brings to life this corner
of Africa and this colourful family
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as she reimagines the history of
Uganda through the cursed bloodline
of the Kintu clan. The year is 1750.
Kintu Kidda sets out for the capital
to pledge allegiance to the new
leader of the Buganda kingdom. Along
the way he unleashes a curse that
will plague his family for
generations. Blending oral tradition,
myth, folktale and history, Makumbi
weaves together the stories of
Kintu’s descendants as they seek to
break free from the burden of their
past to produce a majestic tale of
clan and country – a modern classic.
The Cultural Dimension of Global
Business (1-download) Gary Ferraro
2015-07-22 This book demonstrates how
the theories and insights of
anthropology have positively
influenced the conduct of global
business and commerce, providing a
chapter-19-section-3-popular-culturalkey

foundation for understanding the
impact of culture on global business,
and global business on culture.
The Routledge Handbook of Language
and Culture Farzad Sharifian
2014-12-17 The Routledge Handbook of
Language and Culture presents the
first comprehensive survey of
research on the relationship between
language and culture. It provides
readers with a clear and accessible
introduction to both
interdisciplinary and
multidisciplinary studies of language
and culture, and addresses key issues
of language and culturally based
linguistic research from a variety of
perspectives and theoretical
frameworks. This Handbook features
thirty-three newly commissioned
chapters which cover key areas such
as cognitive psychology, cognitive
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linguistics, cognitive anthropology,
linguistic anthropology, cultural
anthropology, and sociolinguistics
offer insights into the historical
development, contemporary theory,
research, and practice of each topic,
and explore the potential future
directions of the field show readers
how language and culture research can
be of practical benefit to applied
areas of research and practice, such
as intercultural communication and
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second language teaching and
learning. Written by a group of
prominent scholars from around the
globe, The Routledge Handbook of
Language and Culture provides a vital
resource for scholars and students
working in this area.
Language Edward Sapir 2014-03-20 A
seminal 1921 work by the linguist
Edward Sapir, outlining his
influential ideas and hypotheses on
language and its speakers.

23/23

Downloaded from uwar-game.com on
August 9, 2022 by guest

